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March Newsletter 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

It’s now time to start finalizing performance plans.  
Accounts, tuition, and costumes must be paid in full 
before costumes will be handed out.  This means if 
your account is not paid in full you will not 
receive your costumes at the costume meetings.   
 
 

Please read all information,  
it is very important!! 

 
ACCOUNTS MUST BE PAID IN FULL IN 

ORDER TO RECEIVE YOUR COSTUMES! 
 

Please remember to refer to your 
performance packets for important 

due dates and events! 
 
 

Ad Sales were due March 1st! 
 

Revue t-shirts sizes, shoe order forms and award 
corrections are due by March 14th ! Please turn those 

forms ASAP! Thank You! 
 

March Birthdays 
Ms. Taylor 

  Kameryn Authement 
  Damaris Hernandez 
  Rae’gan Pillette 
  Evie Breaux 
  Emilie Dauzat  
  Ella Thibodeaux 
  Emma Shamburger   

        Costume Meetings 
Erath Studio – March 18th through 

March 20th  
 

Lafayette Studio – March 25th through 
March 28th  

Please note accounts MUST BE paid in full in order 
to receive costumes.  

 

 
 
We understand that this time of year is very confusing 

for everyone. Please feel free to ask as many 
questions as you need to. You may call us at any 

time. It is better to call us instead of waiting until their 
class times. We do need to spend our time with the 

students so that they are ready for revue! 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
Spring Break – April 1st through April 4th  

Classes will resume April 8th!  
 

You can view it on our website: 
www.allstardancefactoryllc.com 

 
**Be sure to like All Star Dance Factory, LLC on Facebook to stay up 

to date on current information!** 
 


